
NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

GIPPSLAND PORTS 

 
 

 The following navigation warning is published for general information 

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 

NO.009 OF 2019 

PORT OF CORNER INLET AND PORT ALBERT  

BARRY BEACH MARINE TERMINAL 

RESULT OF BATHYMETRIC SURVEY – BERTH #3 RE-OPENED 

 

 
DATE: 

PREVIOUS 

NOTICE: 

18th January 2019  
 
Notice to Mariners No 006(T) of 2019 is referred and cancelled. 

DETAILS: 

 

 

 

 

 

Mariners are advised that, following a recent bathymetric survey of 
the Berths #1, #2 and #3 at Barry Beach Marine Terminal, Berth 
#3 has been re-opened for commercial use. 
 
Least depths for the Barry Beach Marine Terminal berths remains 
at  6.0 metres at Lowest Astronomical Tide. 
 
A copy of the Survey is attached to this Notice  
    
Further Information can be obtained by contacting Gippsland Ports 
on 0351 500 500 or visit the Gippsland Ports Website at; 
www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au  

 
CHART 
AFFECTED: 
 

PUBLICATIONS 

AFFECTED:  

 
Chart Aus. 182 
 
 
 
Waterways Online at Gippsland Ports website 
https://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/boating/waterways-online/ 

FURTHER 
NOTICE: 

No further Notice will be issued   

  
CAPT. BEVIS HAYWARD 
HARBOUR MASTER 

http://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/
https://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/boating/waterways-online/

